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To the prime minister of Italian Governmemt
Dear Sir, silvio Berlusconi

My sincerest regards.

I am sure that you are aware of the tragic incident in the island Santa Maria in Italy
which claimed the lives of 30 Iraqi and Kurdish refugees. Certainly this disastrous
incident made you and all of us very sad.

According to the latest information we have received, unfortunately only the corps of
7 of the victims could be found.

It is almost impossible for 35 members of the families of the victims and thousands of
individuals to overcome the barriers of traveling from a distant place to Europe and
to get the official immigration permit in the next days and weeks. In addition, they
can not afford it as people of Kurdistan have been hit deeply by poverty,
unemployment as a result of the economic sanctions.

Taking all that into account, we would like to appeal to you to agree to instruct the
related governmental bodies to resolve this issue and provide the necessary facilities
and cover the cost of the returning of the 7 corps to Iraqi Kurdistan.

Your positive reply to our appeal would be very much appreciated by us and the
people of Kurdistan.

We, as The International Federation of Iraqi Refugees, are ready to take the
responsibility of returning the corps and giving them to their beloved members of

their families.

We are looking forward to your co-operation.

Rebwar Arif
Secretary of the International Federation of Iraqi refugees
29.1.2003
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